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Dear Mr. Johnson,

The purpose of this letter is to update Washington Water Service Company’s (WWSC) service
area tariff to incorporate Orcas Highlands in WWSC's service area. The customers of Orcas
Highlands will be charged WWSC existing rates. The legacy rates for Orcas Highlands are higher
than those of WWSC, therefore the change is a benefit to these customers.

If there are any questions concerning this tariff update, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

AP

Julian Gandara

Regulatory Program Manager
(408) 472 — 5677
jgandara@calwater.com
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